
 
 Melton Neighbourhood Plan – Further Question from the Examiner 

Q) In view of the comments made on the planning application at Ufford which have been forwarded 
to me that "the Melton Crossroads is at capacity and even modest increases in traffic flows may 
result in severe congestion",  can I ask that the Highways Authority confirm that the response to 
Q23v is still applicable ie that the Highways Authority has no objection to the proposed allocation of 
land at  Wilford Bridge Road and detailed matters will be dealt with at the planning application 
stage. 

   


